

State of Vermont OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Dear Landowners and Volunteers:

I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge - and thank - every VAST landowner and volunteer for all your contributions to our snowmobiling trail system across the state.

Because of your continued support, Vermont has one of the strongest snowmobiling associations in the country. Outdoor recreational opportunities, like snowmobiling, are a key part of our culture and help power our state's economy.

Nearly 80% of the trails ridden by roughly 24,000 VAST members are on private land. Our expansive trail system would not be possible without the support of landowners, or the volunteers that spend countless hours preparing and maintaining the network.

Thank you, again, for playing an important part in making Vermont such a special place.

Sincerely,

Philip B. Scott

Governor

PBS/fc